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Charlotte County APVA Awards Scholarship
CHARLOTTE COURT HOUSE, VA –  The Charlotte County Branch of the Association for the Preservation of Virginia Antiquities (APVA) was formed more than 80 years ago to preserve the rich history and heritage of Charlotte County.  A scholarship was created in 2004 by the Board of Directors to continue and maintain its pledge of preserving the County’s past for future generations by financing a scholarship for a Charlotte County high school senior or a county resident who is currently enrolled in college, and has at least a 3.0 grade point average.


For 2017, the Charlotte County APVA Scholarship was awarded to Mr. Robert Watkins, son of Mr. and Mrs. Jim Watkins of Charlotte Court House.  After graduating from Randolph-Henry High School in 2014, Watkins was accepted into the College of William & Mary in Williamsburg, where he is currently majoring in Architectural History and Preservation.  After graduating in May 2018, he anticipates further advancing his education with a master’s degree and career in historic preservation. 

The Charlotte County Branch AVPA was pleased to award this year’s scholarship to an impressive young man with a bright and promising future. Pictured in historic Charlotte Court House on the Courthouse square presenting the scholarship check to the recipient are members of the Charlotte County APVA Board and Scholarship Committee (left to right) J. Shane Newcombe, Cora V. St. John, Robert Watkins, Kaye Lucado, and Willie Pettus (not pictured is Betsey Hanmer).  
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